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11th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Important Update: New Catering Manager and Upcoming Menu 
Changes 

 
We are pleased to inform you that we have recently appointed a new Catering 
Manager, Ms Smyth, to oversee our school meals service. 

This week, we have made some adjustments to the menu's dish names. Please rest 
assured that while these names have changed, the ingredients and recipes remain 
the same. 
 
Additionally, we introduced a coloured band system to help children identify their 
meal choices. 

Starting next week (week beginning 16th September), there will be further updates to 
the menu, including some changes to ingredients and allergens. We will be 
sending out detailed information regarding these changes shortly to ensure that you 
are fully informed. 

Looking ahead, we are excited to introduce a new system where parents and carers 
can order meals with their child. We will share further details on how this process will 
work in due course. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. If you have any queries, 
please email Ms. Smyth on ssmyth@beam.bardaglea.org.uk 

Kind regards, 

  

Miss T Whittington 
Headteacher 

 


